
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
April 11, 2023 
 
AT&T  
Attention: Abby Lantos 
311 S. Akard St. 
Dallas, TX 75202 
 
RE: Growth Code/Letter of Intent  
 
Abby, 
 
Please accept this letter of intent requesting additional numbering resources.  To handle growth, 
we are requesting new DID numbers in the HARVESTER rate center.  BJC HealthCare is 
requesting 1,000 consecutive numbers in the HARVESTER rate center. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ghanshyam Mehta 
VP IT Business Operations 
4249 Clayton Avenue 
St. Louis, MO 63110 
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